
FOCUS OF THE PLANNING GROUP

Training for RAs and Student Leaders within Student Life, approximately 160 students

ADAPTATIONS FOR RA AND STUDENT LEADER TRAINING

When RAs return on August 12 and other Student Leaders on August 19, their training will be 
executed through a variety of methods (virtual, small group meetings, etc.), and quickly adapted 
per the decisions of the college in regards to Fall occupancy of students on campus. Unfortunately, 
Imprint and Channel Islands retreats are cancelled but training will occur on campus or in the 
Santa Barbara area. Joint leadership training sessions, where all student leaders meet and gather for 
training, will be conducted virtually due to the size of the group (160+). Some training topics will 
be shifted from August to sometime during the fall semester. Special training sessions on COVID 
preparation will be included in the RA and Student Leader training. To make all this flow smoothly, 
time frames for the schedule will be adjusted to allow for social distancing and proper cleaning 
where leadership groups will be meeting.
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